
16/06/2020 

MRS Gloria VELLELEY 
3 Rupari PL 
BELROSE NSW 2085 
peter.velleley@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2020/0484 - 7335 / 1152473 Hakea Avenue FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

While I am not directly located near the Frenchs Forest Bushland Cemetery, it has come to my 
attention for a proposed Chapel / Mortuary to be built where the Caretakers / Managers 
Cottage has stood since the Cemetery opened for burials. 
Why demolish a building which is part of the Cemetery's history? Surely the building could be 
better utilized as an Information point, e.g. visitors looking for deceased persons burial sites. 
Local community service clubs could use as a meeting venue.

The proposed entrance to the Chapel is situated on a blind curve in Hakea Avenue and would 
be dangerous to traffic arriving and leaving the Cemetery precinct. Residents in Hakea Avenue 
could be impacted by visitors parking and obstructing driveways opposite.

The area currently under construction at North Lawn, would be better suited for a Chapel / 
Condolence Rooms / toilet facilities.

Parking is limited as the streets within the precinct, currently are narrow.
The area north has plenty of space and traffic noise would not disturb the residents living in 
Ashworth Avenue. Mourners usually arrive slowly and quietly.

Thankyou for reading my comments. 

Sent: 16/06/2020 2:42:36 PM
Subject: Online Submission


